
 

 

Saint Anne's Church Saint Anne's Church Saint Anne's Church Saint Anne's Church     
3545 Kennedy Blvd., Jersey City, NJ  07307  

Celebration Of The Eucharist in Church    
Saturday Morning: 9:00 AM Mass (until further notice) 

Saturday Evening: (anticipating Sunday) 5:30 PM (Eng) 

         7:00 PM (Misa Espanol)  
Sunday: 7:30 AM, 9:00 AM, 10:30 AM, 12:00 Noon  

 

Celebration Of The Eucharist in Convent    
Monday thru Friday 7:00 AM & 9:00 AM Mass;  

Wednesday 7:00 PM Mass 

 

Sacrament of Penance:  

by Appointment or Saturdays 5:00 PM in Church    
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AUGUST 11th, 2013  19TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Schedule of Masses August 12th-18th, 2013 

Day Time Requested for Requested by 

Mon 
8/12  

7 AM Roy Maglori Parish Intention 

9 AM 
Alfred & Cora Ben- Bequeath 

Tues 
8/13 

7 AM Roy Maglori Parish Intention 

9 AM (Liv) Angela Aver-
sano & Family 

Shin Family 

Wed 
8/14 

7 AM Roy Maglori Parish Intention 

9 AM Josephine Tornabe 
Anthony Tornabe & 

Family 

Thurs 
8/15 

7 AM Stephan Drennan Ruth Cullen 

9 AM Thomas O’Reilly Chris & Cathy Burke 

Fri  
8/16 

7 AM Roy Maglori Parish Intention 

9 AM In Honor of St. Gerardo Fusco 

Sat 

8/17 

9 AM Vincenzo Vacca Wife & Family 

5:30 PM Jacklyne Gavin Romilda Vaccarella 

7 PM Mark Kendall His Parents 

Sun 

8/18 

7:30 AM Mary K. Nowak Mr. & Mrs. John Cox 

9 AM Mary Dowd Parish Intention 

10:30 AM (Liv) Jewell Fiola - 

12 noon John Cosentino Lisette Pena-Ruiz 

7 PM Mario Manzo 
Sister Alberta 
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Gift In Memory of Requested By 

Altar Wine Billy Burns Pagnano Family 

Altar Bread Roy Maglori Minnie Favazzi 

Sanctuary 
Lamp 

Josephine No-

schese 

Mr. & Mrs. Angelo 

Tango 

Altar 
Candles 

Josephine No-

schese 

Mr. & Mrs. Gerardo 

Manzi 

Sanctuary Gifts August 11th-17th, 2013 

Let Us Pray For The Sick 

People will remain on sick list for 2 weeks unless 
otherwise notified:  

Meghan Connaughton, Jimmy Harper, Ema Oda, Hay-
dee Castillo, Angelina Giacaline, Faith McCauley, 
Marie Portelli, Michael Panas, Anthony Biggio, Miyuki 
Campbell, Salomon Rios, Isabel Gonzalez, Sammy 
DeLeon, Julieta Cernero, June Gittins, Shane Quinn, 
Alice Daly, Sadie Krieger, Emilie Jaworowski, Dolores 
DelMonte, Bill Waddleton Sr., Dianne O’Sullivan, Carl 

Carlson, Carol Jordan, Larry Bello, Nick Manente 

St. Anne, St. Jude and St. Anthony: Tuesday after daily 

Mass 

Sacred Heart: First Friday of month after daily Mass 

Our Lady of Fatima: First Saturday of the month after 

daily Mass 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help: Every Wednesday 7:00 PM 

in Convent Chapel 

San Lorenzo Ruiz de Manila: Last Wednesday every 

month 7:00 PM in Convent Chapel  

Novena & Holy HoursNovena & Holy HoursNovena & Holy HoursNovena & Holy Hours    



 

 

 Rectory: 201-360-0838  *  Fax: 201-721-5996              

St. Anne Convent: 201-963-0998 

Religious Education Program: Please contact rectory! 

Email: st.annepray4us@gmail.com  

Website:  www.stannesjc.com    

 
Our Parish is Served by: 

 
Very Rev. Nigel R. Mohammed, VF - Parish Priest 

Rev. John Ranieri - Pastoral Associate 

Ms. Begonia Jensen - Adult Education (RCIA) 

Mrs. Cristina Pardo - Adult Education (RICA Spanish) 

Mrs. Georgene DeBenedetto - Administrative Assistant 
TRUSTEES:  
Lt. James Carroll 

Mrs. Judith Waddleton 
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Farleigh Dickinson University  
Find us by Googling “FDU Catholic Mass” 
Fr. Jim Ferry, Chaplain – ferryjam@fdu.edu; 201-692-2570;  
http://ferryjam.blogspot.com 
Refreshments after Mass – Sun., 8/25 @ 5 p.m. FDU  
University Chapel (842 River Road, Teaneck, NJ 07666) 
  

Kean University  
Find us in Downs Hall 130, and see our full event calendar at 
www.KeanCatholics.org! 
Fr. Bill Sheridan, Chaplain, 908-737-4835  
Jackie Oesmann, Campus Minister - joesmann@kean.edu;  
973-900-3812 
Welcome Mass & Fellowship: Sun. 9/8 @ 8 p.m., UC 226 
Daily Mass & Ice Cream Social: Weds. 9/4,Mass @ 7:30 p.m.; 
Ice Cream Social 8-10 p.m., UC 226 
  

Montclair State University  
For full details about the opening of the year & all other  
programs, visit www.MSUNEWMAN.com or search 
@MSU_Newman on Facebook and Twitter! Visit the Newman 
Catholic Center at 894 Valley Road.  
Fr. Jim Chern, Chaplain – chernjam@comcast.net  
Welcome Mass: Sun. 9/8 @ 8:30 p.m., Student Center  
Cafeteria B&C  
Opening of the year BBQ:  Tues. 9/3 @ 4 p.m.—?,  
Newman Center 

 

New Jersey City University  
Fr. Jim Ferry, Chaplain— jferry@njcu.edu, 201-200-2565  
Cody Carter, Campus Minister — ccarter2@njcu.edu,  
732-850-5127  
First Mass:  Tues. 9/3 @ 12 Noon, Gilligan SUB 312  
NJCU Club Day:  Thurs. 9/12—Visit our Newman table!  
Weekly Newman Catholic Assoc. discussions:  Time TBD  
 

 
Newark Newman Center  
Serving the University Heights community: Essex County 
Community College, New Jersey Institute of Technol-
ogy, Rutgers-Newark, University of Medicine and Den-
tistry in New Jersey  
91 Washington Street, Newark, NJ 07102  
973-624-1301  
Find our events and more about us online at 
www.newmanclubnewark.org, and  
be on the look out for us at Rutgers orientations and club fairs, 
and NJIT club fairs.  
Fr. Joseph Meacher, Chaplain  
Katie Krempl, Campus Minister, newmanclubnewark@gmail.com  
First Mass: Sun. 9/1 @ 6 p.m.  
Welcome Mass: Sun. 9/8 @ 6 p.m.  
Both Masses will take place at St. Patrick’s Pro-Cathedral  
(next to the Newman Center; see above address)  
  

Ramapo College  
Find us online at www.wix.com/iccramapo/rcnewmannj  
Fr. Dominick Lenoci, Chaplain, iccmahwahpastor@gmail.com  
Deacon Pat Quagliana, Campus Minister  
Opening Mass: Sun. 9/8 @ 8 p.m., The Pavillion  
First Newman Meeting: Following Opening Mass  
 

Stevens Institute of Technology  
Check out Newman Catholic on Ducksync and Facebook!  
Fr. Matthew Dooley, Chaplain  
Cody Carter, Campus Minister – ccarter@stevens.edu,  
732-850-5127  
Mass & BBQ:  Sun. 9/8 @ 5 p.m. on the Point  
Campus Club Fair: 9/4—Check out the Newman table!  
Weekly Newman Nights & Bible Study: Days/times TBD  
  

 

Calling All College Students!  
The Office of Campus Ministry staff is looking forward to welcoming incoming freshmen and re-

turning students! Join us for some welcome events, or contact your campus’ staff for info on 

Masses, retreats, service projects, and more — let us be your home away from home!  
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Parish ParkingParish ParkingParish ParkingParish Parking    

Most of us who own a car and live in the city are well aware of how difficult it is to find convenient parking around 
the church, especially on weekends for Sunday Mass, and during the week for meetings and other special events.  For 
a city parish with no parking lot of its own, parking is and, probably always will be, an issue, because today, as with 
any parish in northern New Jersey, be it urban or suburban, availability of parking directly impacts the number of 
people who come to worship on Sundays, at Christmas time and during the Eastertide.  This is why, when I came to 
Saint Anne two years ago, I refrained from discouraging certain ‘unorthodox’ parking practices in and around church 
property, in the hopes that, eventually, a viable solution would present itself.  Unfortunately, this has, as yet, not 
happened, while the parking situation has become increasingly alarming.  The garages are routinely blocked, not just 
on Saturdays and Sundays for weekend Masses and events, but also on mornings during the weekday Masses and on 
nights when there are meetings and other activities.  The sidewalk on Kennedy Boulevard is at times so congested 
with vehicles that pedestrians have complained of not having enough room to navigate a stroller through the 
maze.  On Sundays especially, the entrance to the makeshift parking lot behind the convent is frequently blocked by 
cars parked in the driveway, even when there are still available spots, the driver seemingly deciding not to go in any 
further to even check.  The situation has moved from being frustrating to dangerous - How are first responders ex-
pected to gain access to the church in case of fire or some other emergency? One Saturday night at the7PM Mass, a 
pregnant mother who was hemorrhaging had to be lifted over several parked vehicles - on the sidewalk, in order to 
get to the ambulance that was waiting to take her to the emergency room.  When Sunday School is in session, the 
sidewalk becomes a danger to little children, too full of life to stand still, too small to be picked up on rearview mir-

rors, too easy to go unnoticed by a careless moment behind the wheel or by a mass-goer in a hurry to leave. 

I do not want to belabor the point. For many, I know that I am stating the obvious; over the past two years concerned 
parishioners have come to me to voice their vexation and alarm with the parking situation, some have even pointed 
out a city ordinance prohibiting the blocking of a driveway, even when it is your own.  As a steward of the parish, I 
take full responsibility for not addressing the situation sooner, hoping, as mentioned before, that a viable solution 
would present itself, mainly because of the connection between parking and church attendance.  However, with no 
solution yet in sight, action must be taken to rein in the parking situation, lest I be justly accused of not taking my 
responsibility as steward seriously and, even more importantly, before an accident that “could’ve been avoided”, 
occurs.  With this in mind, I ask your cooperation in keeping the driveways of both convent and rectory, and the adja-
cent sidewalk on Kennedy Boulevard, clear of all vehicular traffic.  I know that this will be difficult for some, espe-
cially those who travel great distances to worship at Saint Anne, and I assure you that a diligent search continues for 
a temporary alternative, if not a permanent solution, to our parking woes.  In turn, I ask that if anyone has construc-
tive ideas of how we might alleviate the situation, either in the short or long term; if anyone knows of local busi-
nesses or organizations with parking lots of their own, no matter how small, that might be available to us on Sundays 
and holidays, please let me know.  In the meantime, there are things that most of us can do to help alleviate the 
situation.  If you live within a short distance from the parish, please consider walking to church.  If possible, car pool 
with a neighbor, your spouse, or other family members.  Both Fr. John and I have found that there are usually some 
spots available on Paterson Street, the side street obliquely opposite the rectory.  If there are other streets where 
parking is relatively easy to find on Sundays, please spread the word.  An effort is underway to creating or perma-
nently designating certain spots as ‘Handicap Parking’; until that happens, we will do our best to reserve certain ar-
eas, that do not obstruct access to or egress from the driveways, as unofficial handicap parking areas.  We will also 
try our best to manage the parking situation with contractors and delivery vans during regular business hours, espe-
cially when school is in session, to make the sidewalk more pedestrian friendly, but I ask your patience and under-
standing in the matter - sometimes, especially on days when there is street cleaning, it is near impossible to find a 
parking spot on the street that is near enough for contractors to carry and retrieve their equipment.  We will try to 

be as responsive and responsible as we can in such cases. 

In the interest of informing as many parishioners and friends of Saint Anne as possible, this letter will run in the bul-
letin for the next two to three weeks, space providing, but I ask for your assistance in helping to spread the word to 
those who may not come to Mass here every Sunday, or who may not read the bulletin on a regular basis.  Thank you 

and may God bless us all. 
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Trip to St. Kateri Tekakwitha ShrineTrip to St. Kateri Tekakwitha ShrineTrip to St. Kateri Tekakwitha ShrineTrip to St. Kateri Tekakwitha Shrine    

Discover the roots of Catholicism in our area of the 
United States - Join Father James Starasinich, pastor 
of Sacred Heart Church in Lyndhurst, for a one day pil-
grimage on Columbus Day, Monday, October 14, 2013 
to the National Shrine of St. Karteri Tekakwitha (the 
first Native American Saint), in Fonda, New York and 
the Shrine of the North American Martyrs in Auriesville, 
New York. The cost of the pilgrimage of $55 per per-
son includes bus transportation and lunch at the Shrine 
of St. Kateri Tekkwitha. Seats are limited and will be 
filled on a first come first served basis. The bus will 
depart from Sacred Heart, 324 Ridge Road, Lyndhurst at 
6:00 AM sharp. Pilgrims should be at the parish by 5:30 
AM. Please call the Sacred Heart Parish Office at 201-
438-1147 for more information or to register for trip.  

Archdiocese of Newark to  
Celebrate San Lorenzo Ruiz 

In the spirit of the Year of Faith, the Filipino 
Apostolate of the Archdiocese of Newark 
will celebrate the feast of San Lorenzo 
Ruiz and the recent canonization of San 
Pedro Calungsod on September 29 at 
three in the afternoon in the Cathedral 

Basilica of Newark. The Most Reverend 
Julito B. Cortes, D.D., Auxiliary Bishop 
of Cebu (Philippines) will preside and 

preach at this liturgical celebration. 

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat 

Are you suffering from an abortion experience? Do you 
feel that you can never be forgiven?  

Rachel's Vineyard (www.rachelsvineyard.org) is a week-
end retreat which offers hope and healing.  

The Respect Life Office will be offering a retreat Sep-
tember 13-15, 2013 at the McGuinness Center lo-
cated at St. John the Apostle Parish, 1805 Penbrook 
Terrace, Linden, NJ 07036.  

For more information, call the Respect Life Office at 
973-497-4350. All calls are confidential.  

THE CATHOLIC TOUR LLC 

The Catholic Tour is a 33 year old Catholic Travel Apos-
tolate and has been able to secure only 100 air seats 
and hotel beds for the upcoming Canonization of Popes 
John XXIII and also John Paul II departing: Newark, JFK, 
Boston and Miami. The pilgrimage pricing will be under 
$3,000.00 which includes your transatlantic airfare, 
hotel, most meals, tour escort, deluxe motor coach, 
and all airline fees and taxes. Come and be part of this 
once in a lifetime event and see our new Holy Father 
Pope Francis on your historic visit to the Seat of Our 
Church in Rome, Italy. 

Please call or visit The Catholic Tour - toll free at 1-
877-627-4268 or email mccrowley@thecatholictour.com 
for further information. 

Bereavement Ministry Training Course 

Are you interested in becoming part of the ministry to 
the bereaved in your parish?  An eight-week training 
program is offered by the Office of Family Life Minis-
tries of the Archdiocese of Newark and is now open for 
registration.  Sessions begin in late September and con-
tinue into November. For class location, registration 
and fee information, please contact the Office of Fam-
ily Life Ministries of the Archdiocese of Newark at 973-
497-4327 or at mccormja@rcan.org  Pre-registration is 
required; class size is limited.  Participants must meet 
the requirements of the Safe Environment Program of 
the Archdiocese of Newark.   

ANNULMENT INFORMATION EVENINGANNULMENT INFORMATION EVENINGANNULMENT INFORMATION EVENINGANNULMENT INFORMATION EVENING    

An Annulment Information Evening is scheduled for 
Wednesday, September 11, 2013, at the Archdioce-
san Center, 171 Clifton Avenue, Newark, NJ, at 7:30 
P.M.  A member of the staff of the Tribunal of the Arch-
diocese of Newark will provide basic information about 
annulments; the requirements for annulments and how 
to begin the process of petitioning for an annulment.  
There will be an opportunity for questions at the ses-
sion.   

Pre-registration is not necessary, but for directions, 
please call the Archdiocesan Center at (973) 497-4000. 
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TRIP TO  
SHRINE OF PADRE PIO 

The Saint Padre Pio Prayer Group of Saint 
Anne’s Church on Kennedy Boulevard invites 
you to join them on a one-day bus trip to the 
Shrine of Padre Pio in Barto, PA on Saturday, 
September 21, 2013. 

Bus leave from St. Anne’s Church at 8:30 AM 
Bus will leave Shrine at 4:30 PM to return 

Cost depends on number of people who re-
spond; bus accommodates 50 people. 

For more information and reservations, please 
contact Fran Spazian at 201-653-1318. Dead-
line for reservations - August 21st. 

Updated Parish Calendar 

The 2013-14 Parish Calendar has been 
revised since the June 2013 submission of 
all parish organization’s calendar sched-
ules. If you would like a final print, kindly 
contact the rectory to arrange for a copy.  

Please be sure that you review your calen-
dar to confirm that all of your scheduled 
events are listed on the calendar. 

If you have any questions, please contact 
Georgene via email - 

st.annepray4us@gmail.com.  

REMINDER: ALL SPECIAL MASSES 
AND SPECIAL EVENTS IN CHURCH 

ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE! 

“The education of our youth and the sharing of our heritage is a priority in our parish. 

Religion classes are not only for the Sacraments but are to help children grow in their 

faith; religious instruction is continuous.”

Sacramental Classes (First Eucharist/Confirmation) are a two-year preparation!

Summer Office Hours: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday

9:00 AM to 11:55 AM & 12:30 PM-4:00 PM

Contact Person: Georgene - 201-360-0838

REGISTRATION for Grades K through 8 WILL TAKE PLACE THE MONTH OF 

AUGUST during above OFFICE HOURS.

Classes are Sunday – September 22, 2013 through May 18, 2014 

REQUIREMENTS:

•NEW REGISTRANTS NEED BAPTISMAL CERTIFICATE

•RETURNING STUDENTS: Return their Re-Registration Envelope

The Religious Education Office has moved to

St. Anne’s Rectory at 3545 Kennedy Blvd



 

 

Weekly PlannerWeekly PlannerWeekly PlannerWeekly Planner    

SUNDAY 8/11 

19TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

MONDAY 8/12 

1:00-4:00 PM St. Anne Seniors-Cent Hall 

3:00 PM Legion of Mary-Convent 

TUESDAY 8/13 

12:15 Bingo-Cent Hall 

WEDNESDAY 8/14 

7:00 PM Antic. Mass for Holy Day-Church 

7:30 PM Adult Choir Pract (Span)-Church 

THURSDAY 8/15 

ASSUMPTION OF MARY 

7:00 AM Mass-Church 

9:00 AM Mass-Church 

FRIDAY 8/16 

12:15 PM Bingo-Cent Hall 

7:30-8:30 PM J&M Prayer Mtg-Convent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 8/18 

20TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

1:00-3:00 PM Fil-Am Mtg-Cent Hall 

2:00-4:00 PM Fil-Am Line Dcng-Cent Hall 

MONDAY 8/19 

3:00 PM Legion of Mary-Convent 

TUESDAY 8/20 

12:15 Bingo-Cent Hall 

WEDNESDAY 8/21 

7:30 PM Adult Choir Pract (Span)-Church 

FRIDAY 8/23 

12:15 PM Bingo-Cent Hall 

7:30-8:30 PM J&M Bible Study-Convent 

SATURDAY 8/24 

1:30 PM Baptism Class-Church 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Membership: Parish Membership: Parish Membership: Parish Membership: Our Parish Family invites all of its members to participate fully in our spiritual and social life.  
Every family moving into the Parish is requested to register at the Rectory.  Please notify the Rectory of any ad-Please notify the Rectory of any ad-Please notify the Rectory of any ad-Please notify the Rectory of any ad-
dress change. dress change. dress change. dress change.     Please fill out form below to become a parishioner of Saint Anne’s Parish: 
 
Name: _________________________________________Email Address:____________________________ 

Full Mailing Address_______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________ 
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INFORMATION PAGE 

 

Church Name:                   St. Anne’s Church 

 

Church City:                       Jersey City, NJ 

 

Account Number:             04-1043 

 

Routing Code:                    B 

 

Run Number                      5 

 

Phone Number:                201-360-0838 

 

Contact:                               Georgene DeBenedetto 
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